
 

 

Mountain Top Chrysalis  
Board Meeting 

March 1, 2008 
 

 
Opening: Bo Phillips opened in prayer 
 
Overview of Minutes: Amy Turner --  passed out contact info for Board 
 
Old Business:  
 *Blessing: Being written by Brett Wilson, to be shared between MRC & MTC 
 *Logo:  MTC to use Upper Room’s until they develop their own 

*Roster: Matthew Turner -- Program developed specifically for Emmaus/Chrysalis 
$19/month, splitting cost between MRC and MTC to keep roster together. 

 
New Business: 
 *Treasurer’s Report: David Kelly -- With previous donations, bank at $1,598 
 *Background Checks:  Importance of getting the word out.  Dean Bradford to 

 coordinate with Mac Salley to get them. 
 *Big House at MTE: Matthew Turner -- Donations collected from team will go to  
  cost of Big House for his walk 
 *Team Selection for Mike Arnolds Flight:  Has gone through, needs to go to MRC  
  to be passed 
 *Logistics of space, neighbors 
  *MRC Board to ask Joel about 68 people in Chapel -Possible limit (fire  
  code) 
 *May and September Flights, Checks made out to MRC. From then on (2009),  
  Mountain Top Chrysalis will stand on it’s own. 
 *By-Law changes: Suggested by Bo -- Hold off on approving/applying them until  
  May.  Clergy description the main issue. 
 *Discussed a Date in the summer for Dr. Greg Engroff to come and meet  
  Community, combined Hoot for all 3 (MRE, MRC, and MTE). 
 *Next Meeting:  To be held on May 3rd. 
 
Communion and Closed in prayer: Dean Bradford 
 
Meeting Adjourned until May 3, 2008. 


